
 

 

 

Parish Staff 

 

Pastor:  Fr. C. Michael Broderick (x111) 

Email:  cmb@ourladylake.org 

 

 Weekend Assistant: Msgr. James Mongelluzzo 

 

Religious Ed. Director: Michelle Lutter (x109) 

Religious Ed. Coordinators:  

Ellen DePatie (x108) and Rob Carlin (x107) 

Religious Ed. Secretary: Debbie Bronchuk (x106) 

 

Parish Secretary: Laura Petkewich (x104) 

Parish Bookkeeper:  Wendy Chartrand (x101) 

Facility Manager:  Louis Giancola (x110) 

Director of Music: Regie Pineda (x142) 

Parish Outreach:  Betty Hudson (X105) 

 

Parish E-Mail:  information@ourladylake.org 

 

Parish Web Address:  www.ourladylake.org 

 

Pastoral Council E-Mail 

pastoralcouncil@ourladylake.org 

 

Parish Office Hours 9AM - 3PM 

Monday through Thursday 

 

Parish Office: (978) 342-2978 

Religious Ed. Office: (978) 342-2978, Opt. 4  

Fax: (978) 342-8738 

OUR LADY OF THE LAKE 

1400 MAIN STREET 

LEOMINSTER, MA 01453 

 

Liturgical Celebrations 

Lord’s Day Masses 

Saturday: 5PM 

 

Sunday: 8AM, 9:45AM, 11:45AM, and 6PM 

 

Daily Mass: 8AM (Mon., Tues., and Wed.)    

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

  Every Saturday at 4PM and by appointment anytime. 

 

 

ALL ARE WELCOME! 

No matter what your present status  

in the Catholic Church, 

no matter what your current family  

or marital situation,  

no matter what your personal history,  

age, background, race,  

no matter what your own self-image: 

You are invited, welcomed, accepted, loved,  

and respected here at Our Lady of the Lake. 

If you are new to our parish,  

please contact the Parish Office to register  

as a new member of our parish family. 



OUR LADY OF THE LAKE            1400 MAIN STREET, LEOMINSTER, MA 01453                 978-342-2978 

 

 

SAT., JAN. 11th                                                          

   5:00PM   

 

SUN., JAN. 12th                     Baptism of the Lord 

   8:00AM    William Penny 

                     Alfred Lansberg                    

   9:45AM    Dolores Broderick 

 11:45AM    Angela Clarke, Bday Remembrance 

   6:00PM                     

 

MON., JAN. 13th                                   St. Hilary          

   8:00AM    Dominick Lucci, Month’s Mind 

                     Antoinette Reid, Month’s Mind 

                                 

TUES., JAN. 14th       

   8:00AM   Louise McAllister 

     

WED., JAN. 15th   

   8:00AM   James and Kathryn Norman 

                    Theresa Sharrow, Bday Remembrance 

                                                

SAT., JAN. 18th                                                          

   5:00PM    Angela Clarke, Bday Remembance 

 

SUN., JAN. 19th    2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time            

   8:00AM   Deacon Bob McAdam, Bday Remembrance         

   9:45AM   Michael Gaudet, Bday Remembrance 

                    Jeff Montolio, 10th Anniversary 

 11:45AM   Mona I. Fiore, 8th Anniversary 

   6:00PM                     

Dear Friends, 

 

                As of midnight, Sunday, the         

Christmas season is officially over.  For some, 

the decorations are already put away and the 

pine needles are almost all out of the rug.  For 

others, there is reluctance to put everything 

away because it means the reality of the “deep 

mid-winter” has arrived.  Years ago, we had a 

priest in our diocese (he has since gone to 

God) who refused to take down the tree in the 

rectory or remove the poinsettias from the 

church until Ash Wednesday!   No matter how 

we look at it, time marches on.   

We now enter the season known as     

Ordinary Time which begins on January 13 

and continues until February 25, the day      

before Ash Wednesday and the beginning of 

the Lenten season.  It will resume at the end of 

the Easter season, May 1, the day after        

Pentecost.  For the Christian, the liturgical  

calendar forms the rhythm of our spiritual 

life.  It is a truly beautiful experience that we 

share as a worshipping community.  Regular 

attendance at mass is just as important to us 

as is breathing!  Each week we come together 

to share the fruits of our labors and our      

concerns both locally and globally.  We 

“exhale” if you will, when we arrive to church 

and, just like breathing, we begin to “inhale” 

the goodness of the Lord until we are sent 

forth to “glorify the Lord by our lives.” 

With the very disturbing news of        

violence in Iran and Iraq, let us attend to the 

needs of one and all and devote ourselves to 

the practice of peace.  Careless comment and 

ramped up rhetoric have no place in the heart 

of the Christian.  The Lord, Jesus Christ, gave 

us his peace, not so we would keep it to        

ourselves, but offer it to everyone, including 

those we call enemies. 

 

Peace, 

 

Fr. Michael 



BAPTISM OF THE LORD 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  

 

HIGH SCHOOL 

 

PRAYERS NEEDED FOR HIGH SCHOOL    

STUDENTS   As part of their faith formation, 

50 of our High School students will be taking 

part in a day long retreat in the Church Hall 

on Sunday, January 19th.  To support them 

and the team of 13 high school students who 

will lead them, we are inviting you to choose 

one of their names from a basket which will 

be offered at the end of each Mass this     

weekend.  We ask that you offer whatever 

prayer and sacrifice that you feel is              

appropriate for the student or team member 

during the week ahead and especially on the 

retreat day for the intention that their hearts 

will be open to the Holy Spirit. 

       

High School I – Peer Retreat on Sunday, 

January 19th from 8:30AM to 6PM.                                                                                          

Dress comfortably, breakfast goodies, lunch, 

a light dinner and snacks will be served 

throughout the day.  The retreat members and 

team will conclude their retreat experience by 

attending and serving the 6PM Mass.                     

Family members are welcomed and             

encouraged to attend the Mass. 

  

Confirmation Rite of Enrollment (High 

School II)  on Sunday, Jan. 26th, 6PM Mass. 

GRADES 1-5 

First Eucharist Parent Meeting - Thursday 

January 16th 6:30 to 7:30 (parents only)                                                                          

Please plan on attending this mandatory meeting for 

all parents whose children are starting preparation 

for First Eucharist. We gather as family to discuss 

the gifts of the Sacrament, the role of the parents in 

the preparation, the schedule of events leading up to 

the First Eucharist Liturgy and to answer any     

questions or concerns you may have.  We look     

forward to seeing you all there, and to share this 

special time of preparation with you! 

 

First Eucharist Rite of Enrollment –    

Sunday, January 26th at 9:45 Mass.                                                                             

All Students and Parents of those who are        

preparing to receive their First Eucharist this         

coming May, join us for this Mass.  Enrolling into 

the process of preparation for the Sacrament of    

Eucharist, allowing our faith community to witness 

and pray for the children, their Families and        

Catechists as they prepare to join us around the    

Table of the Lord.  This is a wonderful opportunity 

for the children to invite their Godparents to be    

involved in the process by inviting them to attend 

the Rite of Enrollment.  There will be a YUMMY 

Pancake Breakfast afterwards in Saint Joseph’s Hall                     

Prepared and served by Scouts BSA troop #12.     

HAITI NEWS….As 

some of you have read, 

the situation in Haiti has 

been deteriorating.    

Prices sky-rocketing, so 

protesters have taken to 

blocking roadways and 

street compromising    

deliveries of essentials.  Many people are not 

getting their basic needs.  We are hoping to 

ship some supplies next month.  We are 

looking for rice, dry beans, pasta, canned 

goods such as meats and tuna fish, peanut 

butter.  NO GLASS CONTAINERS 

PLEASE.  Baby formula, baby cereals and 

many more items which are listed at the 

totes marked “HAITI DONATIONS”.   Mon-

etary donations can be left with the parish 

office.  Checks payable to Haiti Project, Inc.  

Questions?  Call Emery Gaudet at 978-537-

JR. HIGH GRADES 6-8 

7th grade Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Service - Monday, Jan. 13th, 6:45 to 

8PM.  Parents and Family members are invited 

and encouraged to attend.  (Including Tuesday 

students, no class on Tuesday, Jan 14th for 7th 

grade only.) 

  

Jr. High Make-Up Class – Wednesday,   

January 29th, 6:30-8PM, for students who 

have missed three or more classes since     

October. 



JANUARY 11TH AND 12TH, 2019 

SAFE ENVIRONMENT TRAINING 

FOR ALL VOLUNTEERS!  

 

Our diocesan policy requires that all those whose 

work brings them in contact with children receive 

Safe Environment Training.   This applies to all 

volunteers, Catechists, Aides, Eucharistic     

Ministers, Greeters, and Lectors..  For those who 

have not already attended a session, the training 

is available online.  To register for the Online 

Course, email mlutter@ourladylake.org. You will 

then be contacted by Cathaleen Peloquin from the 

Office of Healing and Prevention who will send you 

the link for the online training.  Once you have     

completed the training you must send the certificate 

to Michelle Lutter.  If you are interested in a LIVE 

course or if you have any questions please contact 

Michelle Lutter at the Religious Ed. Office, or email 

mlutter@ourladylake.org.  Our Parish requires that 

you fill out a CORI form each year (with attached 

copy of your driver’s license) and a onetime only 

Code of Ministerial Conduct. These forms can be 

found on the table outside the Religious Ed Office in 

the Parish Family Center. 

FEBRUARY CALENDAR  

RAFFLE 

 

We are running our February Calendar Raffle again 

this year, and as you know here at OLL, dollars 

equal service.  For every dollar we receive either 

through our weekly collection or annual fundraisers, 

it enables us to provide many of our wonderful      

services.   

 

Please help to make this February Calendar Raffle a 

huge success again this year by participating in the 

raffle.  A letter describing the raffle and raffle    

chances has been mailed to all parishioners.  You 

may mail or drop off your chances and donation to 

the Parish Office, or place your envelope in the            

offertory basket.   If you require additional calendars 

or chances, please stop by the Parish Office.         

Donation cost is $10 per chance or 4 chances for 

$30.  Good Luck to all! 

 Wendy Chartrand 

 Parish Accountant 

 

 

 Almost 4 years ago, I started thinking what am I    

going to do with my free time as the last one of our children 

prepares to head off to college? My first thought was         

volunteering, but the hard part was where.  At the same time 

Fr. Dennis was working on a re-organization of the Parish 

office staff and was looking for a part-time bookkeeper.  I felt 

this would be a great opportunity for me as it was close to 

home and not a lot of hours. However, I was concerned that      

because I already had a full-time day job, I would not be the 

best fit for the position. So, I prayed on it and spoke with my 

family who all agreed to support my desire to throw my hat 

in the ring for the bookkeeping position. After speaking with 

Fr. Dennis, we agreed it would be a great fit and were both 

excited to give it a try. 

 Giving my time and talent to the OLL community has 

been a blessing in many ways. I had often said OLL feels like 

home. I spent much of my free time over the past 25 years 

becoming more involved by volunteering within the Parish, 

by teaching CCD, babysitting during Mass on Sunday     

mornings, chairing the Social Committee, chairing Kids’   

Alley at the Annual Parish Bazaar, and later becoming a     

member of the Leadership Team for the Bazaar. Furthering 

my commitment to the Parish Family seemed like the perfect 

next step in strengthening my relationship with God. 

 The position quickly became more of a Parish        

Accountant role with some of my duties including, but not 

limited to, preparing payroll; reconciling Partners in Charity; 

filing necessary paperwork and reports with the Diocese of 

Worcester, the City of Leominster, and the State of MA;   

preparing the annual budget, year-end reports, analytical   

reports as needed; and additional bookkeeping tasks.  Most 

recently, I have been responsible for all accounting and     

reporting tasks for our Capital Campaign “Something     

Beautiful for God.” In short, it is my responsibility to make 

sure that all checks and balances are in place to keep us    

accountable as funds are received and dispersed. 

 I am truly blessed and honored that Fr. Michael has 

agreed that this arrangement is working well in the Parish 

Business office and I am still able to provide and enjoy a 

meaningful and fulfilling role in the Parish.   

 I am always available as a resource to our Parish   

family. I am happy to answer any questions regarding the 

finances of the Parish at any time. Our goal is to be totally 

transparent. Please feel free to call me at (978) 342-2978 (Ext 

101), leave me a note at the Parish, catch me after Mass, or 

send me an email at wchartrand@ourladylake.org. I am   

available at the Parish office two weeknights and over the 

weekend.  I promise to respond to your questions within 24 

hours of receiving them. 

 In closing, I invite you to participate in Parish 

life, whether it be by volunteering at the Annual Bazaar, 

attending one of our numerous events, or staying for 

coffee after Mass. There are so many ways to get           

involved; you never know where it may lead you. We are 

truly part of a wonderful FAMILY here at Our Lady of the 

Lake.   With God all things are possible!      Peace, Wendy 

In observance of the birthday of Dr. 

Martin Luther King, the Parish Office 

will be closed on Monday, January 

20th, and there are no Religious Ed 

classes scheduled on Monday and 

Tuesday, January 20th and 21st. 



JANUARY 11TH AND 12TH, 2019 

THIS WEEK’S PARISH EVENTS                                                                                                                          

SATURDAY, JANUARY 11TH 

   7:30PM   AA Meeting 

  

SUNDAY, JANUARY 12TH 

   8:15AM   Peer Retreat Meeting 

   8:30AM   Beginnings I and II Classes 

   9:45AM   Altar Servers Blessing 

   4:30PM   RCIA 

   6:00PM   High School II Class beg. w/ Mass 

 

MONDAY, JANUARY 13TH 

   4:15PM   Grades 1-5 Religious Ed Classes 

   6:45PM   Grades 6-8 Religious Ed Class 

                     (7th Grade Reconciliation Service) 

 

TUESDAY, JANARY 14TH 

   4:15PM   Grades 1-5 Religious Ed Classes 

   4:15PM   Grades 6 and 8 Religious Ed Classes 

                    (No class for Grade 7) 

       

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 15TH 

   6:30PM   Folk Group Practice 

   7:00PM   High School II Retreat Team Meeting 

    

THURSDAY, JANUARY 16TH 

    9:00AM   Dominoes 

    1:00PM   Prayer Shawl Meeting 

    6:30PM   First Eucharist Parent Meeting 

    6:30PM   Scouts BSA Troop 12 Meeting 

    7:00PM   Adult Choir Practice 

 

FRIDAY,  JANUARY 17TH 

   4:30PM   Choir of Angels Practice 

 

SATURDAY, JANUARY 18TH 

   7:30PM   AA Meeting 

  

SUNDAY, JANUARY 19TH 

   8:30AM   High School I Retreat  

                      (ends w/ 6PM Mass) 

   4:30PM   RCIA 

Thank you for your  

Parish Support!  

 

� �         January 5, 2020 

 

                Sunday Offering           $6,836.�

                Mail in�����������������           � �$�� 407.�

                  Total����� ��������������� �        $7,243.�

�

Weekly Offertory Summary�December 2019�

W/E 12/1/2019 ������ ��������� ����� �� $ �6,960�

W/E 12/8/2019�� � �������������� ���� ��$ �8,944�

W/E 12/15/2019 �� �� ��������� ��� �� �$ �8,147�

W/E 12/22/2019�������������������� ��� $� 7,849�

W/E 12/29/2019 �� �� ��������� ��� �� �$ �6,160�

    Total December 2019� �������� ��$38,060�

                                          (Weekly Average: $7,657)�

    Weshare for December 2019 $6,585�

 

                      

            PARISH TITHE  

�

The week of Jan. 5

th

 Tithe of $724.30 will be used 

for Our Lady of the Lake Chris)an Service        

Scholarship Awards.  This scholarship is offered to 

young people of our parish who have              

demonstrated a commitment to living a Chris0an 

witness by dedica0ng significant voluntary service 

and/or serving in a leadership role among their 

peers in the parish community.  These scholarships 

are awarded to an individual one 0me only and are 

intended to be used to defray the costs of           

post�secondary educa0on.  The selec0on is based 

upon dura0on of service, depth of involvement, 

diversity of ac0vity, demonstrated leadership and 

regular par0cipa0on in the worship life of the     

parish community.�

Something Beautiful for God         

Campaign as of 1/6/20, 188    

pledges totaling $596,309.  Kindly 

send your monthly or quarterly        

installments to the Parish Business 

office.  If you have any questions regarding the   

installments, please contact the Parish Business 

o f f i c e ,  E x t .  1 0 1 ,  o r  e m a i l                                               

wchartrand@ourladylake.org.  Please remember 

to indicate Something Beautiful for God Campaign 

in the memo section of checks and mark the          

envelopes Attn: Wendy Chartrand.  Any questions 

regarding pledging to the campaign should be    

directed to Fr. Michael (Ext. 111) or Wendy       

C h a r t r a n d  ( E x t  1 0 1 )  o r  e m a i l                                  

wchartrand@ourladylake.org.  Thank you for 

your continued prayers and support for a            

successful Campaign! 

As a cost saving effort, Year-End Contribution 

Statements will not be mailed out.  If you wish 

to receive a statement, please call 978-342-2978, 

Ext. 105.    

Year-end Contributions Statements for 

ONLINE GIVING ONLY are available from 

Wendy Chartrand at Ext. 101. 

Thank you! 

Your generosity has helped 

many people!  During the 

week of January 5th, 25 

bags of food were            

distributed. 


